
From:   Richard Peal   

To:   Nimesh Sangani   
Date:   October 01, 2021

Subject:   Additional Information Request
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

In response to the question with reference number 64953, Are you planning to employ the services of a
space object tracking agency?

We are utilizing NORAD whom provides TLE data which enables us to track our satellites. This was
successfully down for our same form factor satellite several years ago.


